Catherine Wiltshire

From: Candy Bingham

Sent: Monday, 12 December 2022 10:51 AM
To: Campbell Pfeiffer

Subject: 2 Bangaroo St - Urgent

Hi Cam

Does any of the current sub-division fall into the proposed Conservation Zoning?

Cheers Candy

Councillor Candy Bingham

Northern Beaches Council

Phone: 0418 430544
candy.bingham@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au
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